
 

 
 
 

27th November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
To support with your children’s ongoing Maths learning, we have a new subscription to Numbots. It is 
a fun and engaging game to support with children’s addition and subtraction fluency. Your child will 
bring home a username and password to log onto the Numbots website and play. 
To find out more, please visit this website or scan the QR code 
 
https://tinyurl.com/yubmbmhx 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Katie Gadd 
 
Year 1 Cherry Tree Teacher and Maths lead 
 

https://tinyurl.com/yubmbmhx

